Title I, Part A Annual Meeting 10-14-2019

5:30 p.m. Board Room

Ms. Tammie Moore, Federal Coordinator, welcomed everyone in attendance. She explained that both High School and Elementary were a School wide Title I school. Under school wide, EVERY child will have an opportunity to succeed and be served by the program to achieve proficiency on challenging state academic achievement standards. Moore added that title I schools use instructional based research and implements parental involvement activities. Parents were given a letter of their rights in the handouts provided. Parents are entitled to know the following:

- How Title I money is currently being spent for all of our students and what is being planned for our school. (Salaries, instructional supplies, technology,etc)
- The qualifications of those who teach your child.
- If your child has been assigned or taught for 4 or more consecutive weeks by a teacher who is highly qualified.
- You have the right to review the school report card and student progress information.
- The right to know how your school is performing on state test.
- How to be involved in the creation of the Parent Involvement Plan.

Ms. Moore also discussed that parents will be given surveys throughout the year and she encouraged every parent to participate. She asked for questions and comments and there were none at the time.

Meeting was adjourned.